From: jane johnson [N

Sent: 11 January 2020 12:46
To: Planning
Subject: 2020/0104/T

Hello,

In response to your letter notifying me of proposed work to two trees in garden of 21 Buckland Cresc.,
my response is as follows.

I would be very glad to see the work done, especially the felling of the poplar which both threatens
damage to my back wall, and takes much light from my garden.

I would not want it killed, however, as it stabilises the water table on my land, and when | bought my
property this was emphasised by my surveyor.

BUT,

the last time the poplar was lopped, it was done at the wrong time of year because the owner had
allowed the tree to overgrow and a huge limb had crashed off into my neighbour's garden (they have
two young children _and the situation was obviously dangerous and required
urgent remedy.

The poor tree surgeon was faced with a very difficult job in summer with the tree full of sap and in full
leaf.

The result was a lot of damage to trees, shrubs and plants in my garden.

The tree surgeon kindly replaced some plants and shrubs.

A lilac has still not recovered.

1 DO NOT WANT ANY DAMAGE to be caused in my garden, nor for any parts of the lopped/felled
trees to land in or be removed through my garden.

If any damage should be caused, it must be restored and the restoration paid for by the owner of 21
Buckland Cres.

Yours faithfully

Jane Johnson



